
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 6, 2018 

 

Marc E. Wilkins, P.E., Director     email: mwilkins@nlrwu.com  

North Little Rock Wastewater Utility 

P.O. Box 17898 

North Little Rock, AR 72117 

 

RE:   NPDES Permit No.:  AR0020303; AR0020320; and AR0038288    

CAO LIS 10-218 Closure – Annual Reports 

   

Dear Mr. Wilkins: 

 

The Department granted closure of CAO LIS 10-218 on November 5, 2018. North Little Rock 

Wastewater Utility has demonstrated a significant reduction in Sanitary Sewer Overflows since 

the execution of CAO LIS 10-218 and has established continuous improvement and maintenance 

of its collection system. However, due to the ongoing collection system improvements, the 

Department requests North Little Rock Wastewater Utility continue to submit annual reports 

until February 1, 2021.  

 

Should you have any questions feel free to contact me at 501-682-0639 or 

bailey.taylor@adeq.state.ar.us.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Bailey Taylor 

Enforcement Coordinator 

Office of Water Quality 

 

 

 

cc:       Ashley Massey, North Little Rock Wastewater Utility (amassey@nlrwu.com)  
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